
 

 

28/03/2017 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We are writing to you to confirm our support for the planning application relating to the proposed 

basement at 22 King’s Mews (ref. 2016/6816/P). 

 

As the owners of the adjacent property, 20-21 King’s Mews, you will be aware, that we have secured 

planning permission (ref. 2016/1093/P) to redevelop our site, which includes the development of a 

single storey basement. We also share a party wall with No. 22. 

 

We have been liaising with the owner of the adjacent property in recent months to coordinate a 

strategy for constructing the basements and, as such, this has resulted in the proposed amendment 

to our scheme. Further survey work has been undertaken which has benefitted both sites from a 

better understanding of the foundations and ground conditions. It is understood that comments for 

the application had closed on the 15th of February 2017, however in light of the forthcoming 

updated BIA which details the proposed collaboration between 21 Kings mews and 22 Kings Mews, it 

is hoped that this letter of support will be registered.  

 

We therefore wish to express our support for the planning application, as we have been working 

together to ensure that the impact of construction of two basements is reduced. The proposals for 

the subterranean development of both sites are contingent with one another following these 

discussions, and accordingly, we request that the application at No. 22 is granted planning 

permission.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Callum Kempe  

On behalf of City and Provincial (Worthing) Ltd 
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